
   

  
 

 

WCL /SEC/2023        February 3, 2023 
 

 To,  
BSE Ltd.   
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001.  
 

(Scrip Code: Equity - 532144),  
(NCD– 960468, 960491 & 973309) 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
 
(Symbol: WELCORP, Series EQ) 
 

 

Dear Sirs/ Madam, 
 

Subject: Disclosure of information pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

 
This is further to our announcement dated September 17, 2022 for securing a Carbon Capture 
Pipeline project in the United States for supply of HFIW pipes from our Little Rock plant in the 
U.S.  
 

We have been notified that in line with the provisions of the contract, the customer wishes to 
exercise its right for delaying the delivery schedule, which can be for a maximum period of 6 
months. Basis the information in the public domain, we believe this is on account of some 
regulatory hearings / proceedings and the customer remains upbeat on the project. 
 

The customer wishes to discuss and finalize the revised dates for the production schedule. We, 
thus, believe that this order will still be executed in FY 23-24 as originally planned.  
 

This deferment has no financial impact on our committed costs as we are fully covered on the same 
contractually. 
 
Please take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Welspun Corp Limited  
 
 
 
Pradeep Joshi 
Company Secretary 
FCS-4959 
PS: 
Investor Relations: Mr. Gaurav Ajjan at Gaurav_Ajjan@welspun.com / +91 22 6613 5748 
Media Queries: Ms. Saumya Sharma at Saumya_Sharma@welspun.com/ +91 8976800907 
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